FIRC Board of Directors Meeting April 22, 2006

Silver Spring, MD
Directors Present:  Tony Colicchio, Suzi McGraw, Pat Moore, Rich Moore, Sali Peterson

Members Present:  Laura Colicchio 

Directors Not Present:  Jo Ann Brown, Emily Hackett

Quorum Achieved:  Five directors were present. 
The meeting opened at 2:15 pm and ended at 4:15 pm.

Minutes were approved from previous meeting on January 28, 2006.

Treasurer’s Report
Suzi McGraw

Previous Balance
$858.82

Income

Dues
210.00
Expenses

New Checks
13.75

NVCEO 2006 Dues
25.00
Dulles Expo Booth Expenses
125.00
Printing Expenses Dulles Expo
255.94

Total Expenses
419.69

Current Balance
649.13

Scholarship Money
190.00

Current Spendable Budget
459.13

Deposit to be made
80.00

Projected Spendable Amount
539.13

New Members

Maureen Henry and her husband.

USIHC Committee Reports

Breeding
Sali Peterson reported nothing new from USIHC on the breeding guidelines. A subcommittee formed in January to pull together text for breeding guidelines to present a report to members.

Education

Suzi McGraw gave a status report. The education committee is in the process of translating riding guidelines from a well-known German text. Rich and Pat are helping with English editing. Sandy Newkirk has offered suggestions on updating content.

Old Business
Clothing Order Update

Tony Colicchio explained the delay in delivery. There was some confusion about the logo with the new vendor. The printing on the first order was not correct. A new order is in the works.

Caps, t-Shirts, sweatshirts will be available soon.

Rich discussed the club’s participation at the Dulles Expo in the middle of March. He also discussed the Nokesville Gaited Show on April 1 that attracted eight riders from the club.

Tony and Laura reported on the club ride at the Manassas Battlefield on April 15.

New Business
Directors suggested a vinyl banner with club logo for shows. Sali Peterson will look into costs.

FIRC’s first clinic, May 6-7, 2006, at Stoney Lick Farm in Thurmont, MD with Magnus Larusson has eight confirmed riders and three auditors. Private lessons are still available on Friday, May 5. The Stoney Lick Farm facility is co-located with the ThorpeWood Environmental Retreat Center. Camping is available on Sally Thorpe’s property. Lodging in nearby hotels and motels. Places are still available for the clinic.

The next Nokesville Gaited Horse Schooling Shows are May 20 and June 3. This is a relaxed environment with Icelandic Horse classes.

May 27 is FIRC’s next trail ride. Rosaryville is near Upper Marlboro, MD.

Tony and Laura have two fenced acres, a ring, and two stalls available.

A pot luck lunch will be held after the ride. Bring a dish.

Ride out at 11:00 am for a two-hour ride.

June 17th or 18th – Lynne Alfonsi is arranging a group trail ride in Westchester, Pennsylvania.

Possibilities are the Hibernia Park or Tavern Ride.  
We can brown bag it for the Hibernia Park ride.  Alternately we can ride to the Tavern, lunch, then ride out.  Since June 18 is Father’s Day. The committee settled on June 17th with the Tavern ride first choice.
Lynne is also offering the Paper Chase ride on July 4.

FIRC is proceeding with plans for a 2007 riding trip to Iceland either through America 2 Iceland or another venue. We need 8 – 10 people for group discount pricing.

Rich is getting transportation costs from BWI from Icelandair.

Sali is inquiring about a trip to Leirubakki horse farm / hotel in South Iceland and will get pricing.

The next meeting of the Board will be on Saturday, July 22, 2006.
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